
 

 

Star of the Week Welcome Back 

If your child has any problems with online learning i.e. logging on to google 

classroom, passwords, muting, or any other online learning issue, please do 

not phone the school or send any queries via Google classrooms. 

Please send an email to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk so that we 

can log your concern and send a message to the teacher.  When the teacher 

has identified what the problem may be a reply to your email will be sent to 

help you resolve the issue. 

Please remember that if your child is taking part in a live lesson at home 

these lessons are being taught to both children at home and the children of 

key workers in the classrooms simultaneously. Therefore, we ask parents 

not to interrupt the lesson with any queries and to email them into the 

school email address shown above. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘HOPE’ 

RecD -      Emmy  

RecV/T -   Poppy  

RecP -      Olivia  

Y1L-          George  

Y1B -        Harry  

Y1C -        Eva  

Y2K/A -    Thomas  

Y2R -        Toby  

Y2C -        Willian  

Y3E -         Olivia  

Y3H -        Ruby  

Y3W -       Samuel  

Y4D -        Ilyas  

Y4Mc -     Alison  

Y4B -        Cameron  

Y5A -        Amelie  

Y5T -        Ethan  

Y5S -        Sophie  

Y6H -        Aryan  

Y6C -        Imaan  

Y6W -       Qasim  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 8th January 2021 

School closes on Friday 12th 

February 2021 & we return on 

Monday 22nd February 2021. 

Queries regarding remote/online learning 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

 National Lockdown: Stay at Home 

On Monday 4th January it was announced that from 

00:01am on the 5th January we would begin a 

National Lockdown due to the rising Covid cases and 

the new Covid variant. 

Please click on the link below for information on what 

you can and cannot do in the lockdown. 

National Lockdown: Stay at Home 

Isolation Periods 

A reminder that the length of self-isolation periods 

changed from 14 to 10 days on Friday 11th 

December for those who have had contact with a 

positive case and that they should be calculated as 

follows: 

Isolation periods will take the day contact occurred 

as Day 0 of the isolation period 

You must remain in isolation until Day 11 

For example, contact on 18th  December 2020 = Day 

0; last day of self-isolation is 28th December 2020 = 

Day 10; able to resume normal activities on 29th 

December 2020 = Day 11  

Changes to the length of isolation periods 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) -  National Lockdown: Stay at 

Home & A reminder of the length of Isolation Periods  

mailto:stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk
http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/uk-chief-medical-officers-statement-on-the-self-isolation-period-11-december-2020


 

Please do not send any emails into the Office email address as this is not a monitored account. All 

emails are to be sent to  the stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

Winter Grant 

For any families experiencing 

financial hardship and need 

support in January, February and 

March, applications are still 

being received for the Winter 

Grant that is available from 

Warrington Borough Council. To 

see if you if you meet the 

eligibility requirements please 

click on the link below: 

Winter Grant 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Admissions 2021 

Any parent/carer who is considering 

applying for their child to start in our 

school please send an email to, 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

requesting a ‘Register of Interest’ 

form for admissions in September 

2021. The deadline for this is 

midnight on Friday 15th January 

2021. 

Thank you to all parents that have sent in emails praising staff for all their hard 

work. We are extremely pleased that so far, apart from a few technical issues, 

the children both at home and at school are still learning together as a class with 

their teachers. 

 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/COVID2020-WG

